Clyde Tennis Club
Chairpersons Report 2023-2024

Welcome to the Annual General Meeting for the Clyde Tennis Club for the 2023-2024 season.
It has been a steady year.  We have various tennis events occurring: Tuesday morning and night, Wednesday, Friday morning and evening and Sundays.  Numbers seem to vary but overall, these various events are ticking along well.  We are lucky to have a good range of abilities and ages playing at the club.
We have no competition as such and for those wanting more serious tennis, it is a trip to Wanaka or Queenstown.  Wallys’ coaching has been coming along and numbers on Saturday’s are at good levels plus he is working hard to get back into schools and getting a school competition going again.
We hosted another successful Mike Kerr Tournament in January with good representation from the club. It is great to have other players coming, providing a variety of games.  The next Mike Kerr Tournament has been scheduled for Saturday 18th January 2025.
Our committee has been ticking along this year.  We have been steadily developing the club renovation plans and we are nearly at a final plan that can be priced up.  We updated the signage at the club plus purchased a new barbeque.
Thank you to Linda Chubb who has been holding the role of treasurer, she has indicated she will step down.  
Our finances also continue to tick along. At an operational level we have made a loss for the year, but our investments are now at $1.3m which is an increase of $186,000 since investing last March 2023.
Thank you to Tony for his secretarial work over the last year.
A reminder – Mark Gribbon is running a quiz night on the 12 October.  Don’t forget this and it would be great to se you all attend.  It will be a good challenge to see who has the best general knowledge in the club.
All the best for the coming season.
Mat Begg
Chairperson 


